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Stephen Weizenecker of the Atlanta office testified on Feb. 13 at a forum
of California state legislators held at the California State Capitol in
conjunction with the Milken Institute’s release of its report titled “Future-
Proofing the Videogame Industry in California.” Stephen is cited as a
reference in the report. Stephen offered his expert testimony on the
successful but fragile state of the videogame industry in California and the
competitive marketplace as states compete to attract this business.
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